

May 31, 2017

Dear Future Third Grade Student!

I am very excited that you will be in my 3rd grade class next year, and I look forward to a great school year.

Enclosed please find a supply list of items you will need in 3rd grade. Please bring all work supplies to school on the first day. Tissues and wipes may be brought in during the first few days.

Summer is a time to have fun and to relax, but I want to make sure you will not forget everything you have learned in 2^{nd} grade. Therefore, I am asking you to do 15 - 20 minutes of school work every day and to complete your Summer Learning Packet.

Please **read every day** during the summer. Check out the Governor's Summer Reading Challenge at your local library. Be sure to bring a book wherever you go – the beach, the pool, the park... Fill out the enclosed Reading Log, and when school starts I would like to see your summer reading list.

Please practice your addition and subtraction math facts (0-20). You should be able to add and subtract fluently without using your fingers.

The classroom supplies, your Summer Learning Packet, and your Reading Log can be brought on drop in day or on the first day of classes.

Have a wonderful summer!

Fondly,

Mrs. Dzimian

SUPPLY LIST FOR GRADE 3 for 2017-2018

- 2 plastic, two-pocket folders (any color/design)
- ❖ 6 two-pocket folders (<u>1 each</u> in red, blue, yellow, orange, green, and purple, first and last names on the front of each folder)
- 1 one-inch three ring binder (any color/can be soft plastic)
- 6 composition notebooks (not spiral bound; first and last names on each notebook)
- 2 packs of lined paper (wide ruled)
- ❖ 30 Ticonderoga #2 pencils
- ❖ 10 colored pencils
- ❖ 5 glue sticks
- Headphones (not earbuds) in a plastic ziploc bag with name
- 1 large container of Lysol/Chlorox wipes
- 2 large boxes of Kleenex

Please do NOT purchase a carry-all binder. You will not need a binder, and you will not be allowed to keep one in the classroom because space is very limited.

All supplies except tissues and wipes should be brought to school on the first day of classes. Tissues and wipes can be brought in during the first week.

Thank you!